
United Suffolk Sheep Association 
2022 DIRECTOR ELECTION - DISTRICT 3 CANDIDATE 

 
For District 3, there was only one letter of intent submitted. Therefore, John Scott of Kilkenny, Minnesota will 
automatically fill the director opening for District 3. 
 

 
John Scott, Kilkenny, Minnesota 
  

John Scott is the owner of Cannon River Suffolks in Kilkenny, Minnesota, with his wife Christy. John’s family has been 
raising Suffolks for over 40 years. In 2013 John made a commitment to raise registered Suffolk sheep, and enrolled the 
flock in NSIP. John and his wife raise use NSIP data to select for their breeding program, and have good visual 
confirmation. Cannon River Suffolk’s market is selling registered breeding stock, and market lambs direct to consumer 
through the area processing shops.    
 

Off the farm, John is an attorney and shareholder in the law firm of Patton, Hoversten & Berg, with offices in Faribault, Waseca, Janesville 
and Owatonna. John works with clients in the areas of farm succession planning, estate planning, and probate and trust administration. 

 
 
  

 
 
  


